
 

ParentMail sent to Year 11 Parents/Carers – 23 April 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Your school photo images are now live and ready to view/purchase. 

 

THE DEADLINE FOR FREE DELIVERY TO SCHOOL IS: SUNDAY 5TH MAY 2024.  Any 

orders placed after the set deadline* will be subject to postage & packaging charges with 

delivery direct to your home address. 

 

For any issue regarding Online Ordering Access Codes, your school will have this 

information available on their systems and will be able to assist you. 

 

We look forward to receiving your order. Thank you. 

 

The DSP Photography Team 


